
New Mark Pool Association 

Sunday April 5, 2015 

 

Attendence 

Executive Board:  Fernando Marquez, Roxanne Weaver, Mike Thomas, Brian Bonebrake 

 

Residents: Desiree Brown, , Tom O' Donnell, Dennis McIntyre, Cheryl Edmondson, Linda Calcote 

 

Meeting called to order 7:03 pm 

 

Minutes 
Reviewed and approved the March Minutes 

 

Financials 
No financials to discuss 

 

Pool/ Clubhouse / Lake etc.. 
• Pool has been prepped and is filled and ready for chemicals 

• The Spring newsletter will have the pool sign up dates as well as the opening date for 

the pool season. 

• The key card system has been fixed and will be operational. 

• We will update the electronic entry interface and have it web based and operational 

from the main computer in the clubhouse. 

• We officially voted on the upgrade to the pool key entry software and it was approved 

 
 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:58  pm 
 

 

 


